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North Beach, MD-Due to the continuing threat of COVID-19, and the large number of 
participants and parade watchers under 12 years of age, and out of an abundance of caution for 
our young people who may not be vaccinated, the Pat Carpenter Holiday Parade, held each 
year on the first Saturday in December along Bay Avenue in North Beach will not be held this 
year.   
 
The Parade, the arrival of Santa and Christmas on the Beach are always the beginning of the 
holiday season in North Beach and we regret that again this year we must cancel the Parade.  
But, 2022 promises to be the biggest and best parade ever. 
 
Please look for additional information about the 2022 parade in mid-September 2022. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 


